
 

Wednesday, May 11 - Regular Schedule for Preschool Choir and Mission Friends (last meeting). 1st-5th grade choir practice 6:00-7:15 p.m., Sanctuary 
 

Sunday, May 15 - 1st-5th grade choir sing at the end of the 9:35 service and the beginning of the 11:00 a.m. service.  
 

Tuesday, May 17 - 1st-5th grade choir practice 6:00 p.m.-7:15 p.m., Sanctuary 
 

Wednesday, May 18 - 1st-5th grade Children’s Choir Presentation Kids Hymn Project, 6:30 p.m.  

Children meet in the practice room at 6:00 p.m. Children should wear white shirts and black pants.  
 

Wednesday, May 25 - RA/GA Racer Race Night 6:00 p.m. Design your car at home, bring it ready to race! Come cheer on your favorite R.A./G.A. We will 

have pizza for the whole family.  
 

MINI BIBLE SCHOOL 

June 22-25 (Meadows Apts.), June 29-July 2 (Trevor Dr.) 6:30-8:00 p.m. Please mark these dates on your                     
calendar and call Dohna Terry at 552-1115.  
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THE 

Sunday 

May 15  

 

Extended Teaching 

Coordinator(s) 

Rena Sharpe 
 

10:40 a.m. 

Karen Weaver 
Jimmy Weaver 

Libby Burbo 
Kyle Hall 

Susan Schnapp 
Desaree Waters 
Michelle Tennill 

Amber Gensheimer 
Drew Gensheimer 

Ashley Clark 
James Clark 

Sierra Waddle 
 

Special Friends 

Workshop Leaders 

Donna Payton  
 

9:35 Deacons 

(1) Scott Christmas 
 (6) Carroll Stine 

 

11:00 Deacons 

 (1) Marvin Proctor 
(3) Ray Cecil 

(4) Gerald Cox 
(5) Jackie Coy 

(6) Eric Dickerson 
 

Connections 
Nate Fulgham 

 
Congregational Care 

Tim Milby 
 

Elmcroft  
Sandy McCoy 

     IN SERVICE    

 A WORD FROM OUR PASTOR  

 NEW PICTORIAL DIRECTORY! 

If someone in your family is a member of First Baptist Church, attends Bible study at FBC, or is a regular attender at worship,  
we would love for you and your family to be a part of this directory effort.  
 

IF YOU PARTICIPATE, you will receive a free 8 x 10 portrait and a printed copy of the directory when completed.  
 

PHOTOGRAPHY DATES ARE May 10-14. APPOINTMENTS CAN BE MADE by calling the church office. 

CHRISTIAN FICTION READERS RETREAT 

August 24, 9:00 - 5:00 p.m., The Scarritt Bennett Center in Nashville, TN. Information flyers available in our church library.                                                                                           
Register at http://ChristianFictionReadersRetreat.blogspot.com.  

 END OF SEASON CHOIR/MISSIONS SCHEDULE 2016 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  

June 13-17, 2016, 9:00 a.m.-Noon. Pre-Kindergarten—5th grade completed.                                                                                                                                                                   
SUBMERGED - Finding Truth Below the Surface 
Psalm 139:23-24.                            
Prepare to embark on an adventure like no other, scouring the mysterious fathoms of the deep sea. Thrilling discoveries await just beyond the portholes of your 
submarine. Things look very different once you get below the surface - and that's true for life above the surface, too. As kids submerge themselves in God’s Word, 
they will discover that Jesus saw people differently. He didn't just see what's on the outside; He saw who people were down deep.                                                                   
As kids learn to see themselves and others as Jesus sees them, they can realize that everyone needs a Savior - even those who look like they have it all together. 

IT’S BABY BOTTLE TIME 

Let’s fill a bottle for the babies of Bullitt County. Last year our church gave over $2,000 to a New Hope Pregnancy Recourse Center which provides help to many 
women in Bullitt County through the “Baby Bottle Campaign”. Let’s make this another great year by filling a bottle and getting your children and grandchildren 
involved also. You can pick up a bottle this Sunday in the Welcome Center, the CLC, or the Sanctuary Vestibule. Fill the bottles with change, cash, or check made 
payable to A New Hope Pregnancy Center (NOT payable to FBC). Please return the filled bottles to the Welcome Center on Fathers Day, June 19.  

GREEN MEADOWS MINISTRY 

Our church will visit Green Meadows Sunday, May 22, 2:30 p.m.  
Everyone welcome to join us in their cafeteria. Contact Eric Dickerson at 538-8286 with questions. We visit Green Meadows the 4th Sunday each month at                         
2:30 p.m. to sing and share a devotion.  

 UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES 

SYMPHONEY OF PRAISE AND WORSHIP 

Join us on Sunday, May 15 at 6:30 p.m. for a time of worship as players from First Baptist Church Mt. Washington, Westport Baptist Church, St. Matthews Baptist, 
First Baptist Bowling Green, Severns Valley Baptist Church and Highview Baptist Church will combine for an evening of worship and praise.  

This summer, FBC will host a Summer Worship Intern! His name is Kaleb Gooden and he is a student at Liberty University in Lynchburg, 
Virginia. A native of Statesville, North Carolina, Kaleb is finishing up a double major in Worship Leadership and Composition before                         
beginning seminary. As the son of a Minister of Music, Kaleb has lots of experiences leading worship in a variety of styles. We look forward 
to his joining us for ten weeks, beginning June 1st.   
 
We have a need for a host home that would be willing to provide a bed for Kaleb this summer. If you’re family has room and is willing (even 
if you will be gone for a week or so), please contact Marc Brown or Cindy Cecil in the church office. 

LIVING FREE SEMINAR 

June 2 - August 18, 2016, 6:30 p.m.Craft Room 
Contact Barbara Wright 396-0183 at for more information. 
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 REMEMBER IN PRAYER 

Updated Monday, May 10 

Baptist Hlth: Mickey Gaines                        
  (Diane Buky Gaines’ husband),                              
  Terry Waddle 

 

Elmcroft: Tom & Verneasa Jasper,   
  Jimmy Breeden, Shirley Bristow 
 

Green Meadows: Betty Lutes,   

  Mary E. Moore, Paul Roby, Fran Stamper,  
  Ruth Walls 
 

Life Care Bdstwn.: Frank Turner 

Eastern Star: Evelyn Proctor 
 

 Financials will be posted a 

week later due to a new 

deadline requirement from 

the Western Recorder. 
 

                  May 1,  May 8 
 

Bible Study                 536            519 
A.M. Worship Total     823            816 
 

 
 
 
 
                

Financial Statements are available  
in hard copy format in a box outside 

Melissa Laytham’s office. 
 
 

 BODY LIFE 

Sunday - May 15 

  7:00 - 8:00 Prayer Time - C205 
  8:15  Morning Worship/No childcare 
  9:00 - 11:00 Library open 
  9:35  Bible Study - all ages 
  9:35  Morning Worship/Children’s choir sings 

10:30  Women Pray - Fireside Room 
10:45  Sunday School Too (B- PS2) 
           Sproutlets  
           (Ages 3-5 by Oct. 1st 2015) 
           First Kids Live (Grades 1-5) 
10:50  Bible Study - all ages 
11:00  Morning Worship/Children’s choir sings 

   1:15  Deacon mtg, Active/Inactive-Ckly Ch 
   6:30  Symphony of Praise & Worship-sanct. 

Monday - May 16 

  9:00  Crochet Class - Craft Room 
  3:00  Impact/Afterschool (M-F) 
  7:30  One Accord Rehearsal 

Tuesday - May 17 

  9:30  Bible Study - Craft Room 
  2:00-8:30 Church Directory (T-F) RH  

  3:00  NO Impact/Afterschool 
  5:30  Aerobics - CLC 
  6:00  Children’s Choir Final Rehearsal-Sanct. 

  6:30  Finance meeting - Fireside Room 
  6:30  Orchestra Rehearsal 

  Wednesday - May 18 

  3:00  Library 
  4:45  Fellowship Meal  
  5:00  Handbell Rehearsal 
  6:00  Preschool Choir 
  6:00  Women’s Bible Study-C204 
  6:15  No Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 
  6:15  Youth WOW (Grades 6-12)  
  6:30  Children’s Choir Program-Sanctuary 
  6:45  No RA’s/GA’s  
  7:00  Worship Choir rehearsal 
  7:15  Men’s Bible Study-Fell. Hall 

Thursday - May 19 

12:30-5:30  Blood Drive - Romans Hall 
  5:30  Aerobics 

Friday - May 20 

  9:00  Mom’s Connect, last meeting- CLC 
  5:30  Sunrise Boys Home 

Saturday - May 21 

  7:00  Men’s Bible Study - Romans Hall 
  8:00  Boots on the Ground workday-CLC 
  9:00  Aerobics 
10:30-5:00  Church Directory - Romans Hall 

BLOOD DRIVE 

Thursday, May 19, 12:30-5:30 p.m., Romans Hall.  
Schedule an appointment online at https://american.redcross.org.  

SUNRISE BOYS HOME  

Friday, May 20, 5:30 p.m. Everyone welcome. Call Eric Dickerson at 538-8286 
with any questions. Everyone is welcome to visit the 3rd Friday monthly. 

CPR/AED/FIRST AID TRAINING 

Thursday, May 12, 1:30 p.m. (6-hour course), Mt. Washington Fire Department 
Space is limited to 6 people. Cost is $35 per person. Call Penny Franklin  
or Jake Lynch (538-7362) to register and pay. This is open to all FBC folks.  

MT WASHINGTON  

MIDDLE SCHOOL NEED 

Mt. Washington Middle School is  
currently designing a new “Hands on”  
Science Technology Engineering                  
Mathematics (STEM) lab. They need  
many supplies. Supply lists are  
available in the church office or CLC. 
There’s a  collection box in the CLC.  
Thank you! 

 THANK YOU 

Thank you cards have been received  
from Arnold and Carol Mattingly and  
from Gloria Mudd (Roggenkamp) and  
they are posted on the church office  
bulletin board. 

EMBRACE GRACE BIBLE STUDY 

For single/non-married pregnant women. 
Journey Christian Church, Shepherds-
ville, beginning May 9. Sponsored by A 
New Hope Pregnancy Resource Center. 
Call 502-212-2535 for more information. 

COMMUNITY MINISTRY  

Community Ministries is in need of the 
following: Vienna sausage, mixed 
vegetables, beef stew, salmon.  
Donation boxes are located in the  
Welcome Center and the CLC. 

 OPPORTUNITIES 

SEWING DAY  

Thanks to all who are sewing dresses 
and shorts for missions. We’ll continue  
to sew throughout the year. Another  
sewing day at FBC will be in August or  
September. Donations accepted: fabric; 
1" elastic; 1/2" elastic, thread, trim,  
double-faced bias tape. Contact  
Donna Harlow at 502-396-8397. 

SENIOR BREAKFAST/RECOGNITION 

High school Seniors and their parents are invited to breakfast  
on Sunday, May 22 at 9:00 a.m. at the home of Dale and  
Heather Mason, 1082 Waterworks Drive in Mt. Washington. 
 

We will recognize all 2016 graduates (both high school and college)  
in a special worship service on May 22 at the 11:00 a.m. service.  
Please bring your cap and gown.  
 

Contact Penny at 538-7361 by May 16 to attend the breakfast and/or to be 
recognized.  

FROM THE SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE  

The church will continue to offer its annual scholarships for high school  
graduates and current college students. Church members who are interested 
in the college scholarship program must fill out an application. The 2016-2017 
school year scholarship applications may be picked up in the church office or 
online at our church website: www.fbcmw.org > Contact Us > forms >  
Scholarship. The applications need to be returned to the church office  
on or before June 6, 2016. Contact Gwinn Hahn at 836-8820 with any  
questions. 

 YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

 UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES 

MT. WASHINGTON SPRING FESTIVAL 

Friday - Saturday, May 13-14 

WORKDAY 

Please mark your calendars for a workday on Saturday May 21. We have a CONFIRMED project for a member of our 
church that involves clearing of brush and unwanted trees from their property and hauling them to the Clark farm and 
potentially a 2nd project the same day if we have enough volunteers. Please contact Scott Grieve
(SGrieve@LWsupply.com) or Ray Cecil (Ray.Cecil@lge-ky.com) if you can help. 

There will be a special  
Memorial Day service  
Sunday, May 29, 2:30 p.m.  
at Mt. Washington  
Cemetery. Please join in  
this special time of remembrance of 
those who have given their lives for 
our country. 

 MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE 

 SYMPATHY 

Christian sympathy is extended to Nick 
Smallwood and family in the loss of his 
father, Jim Smallwood. 

Financial information  
not available  

to the general public. 


